
 

“What’s News?” 
From Kandice of Enchanted Fantasies 

 

September 2, 2017 - After 32 years in business, my retirement years have begun and 

my figurines are retiring along with me. I am still very much interested in continuing 

my jewelry designs and most are still being produced, although at a slower pace. 

Right now I am very absorbed in my new line of collar necklaces, so please check 

those out by using the link to the PDF file on the home page. There might be new and 

different work available in the future and it will be featured here on this page. I am  

giving myself the freedom to do whatever feels good and brings joy to myself and to 

others. I hope these PDF pages work well for you, as they are easier for me to keep 

my website going at this point. Please use the (+) and (-) icons on the bottom of the 

PDF page to enlarge the photos. If you would like more or larger photos please email 

me at: KandiceCrusat@gmail.com 

 

Many items are now being offered at wholesale prices. 

Sincerely, 

Kandice 
of 

Enchanted Fantasies 

P.O. Box 6932,  

Ocean View, HI  96737 

 

Phone: (808) 929-8198 

Web Site: www.enchantedfantasies.com 
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